
               

 

Have you modified your ‘bits’ a bit? 
Or have you thought about taking the plunge? 

 

Genital Cosmetic Surgery: Labiaplasty  Clitoral hood reduction  Plumping of the labia 

majora  Liposuction of the mons pubis Vaginal tightening  G-spot amplification 

 

 
 

A chance to share your stories, experiences, 

and opinions of cosmetic genital modification 

with researchers from Monash University 
 
If you are a woman aged at least 18, your participation will help us to understand what 
women do and think about cosmetic female genital modification in Australia. 
 
WHAT YOU’LL BE ASKED TO DO 
You can be interviewed face-to-face or by telephone; the choice is yours. Interviews 
should take about 30 minutes to an hour, depending on how much you want to say. 
Interviewers will be researchers experienced in talking about sensitive and complex topics. 
All that you say will be treated in strictest confidence. Before you agree to participate, 
you’ll be given detailed information about the research. 
 
HOW TO BE INVOLVED 
If you would like to participate or want further information, please contact 
 
Dr Karalyn McDonald, (03) 9903 0686, fgcs-project@monash.edu 
 
This research is being conducted by the Jean Hailes Research Unit at Monash University  
in collaboration with Deakin University, Jean Hailes for Women’s Health, the Australian Federation 
of Medical Women, Family Planning Victoria, Monash Health, and Women’s Health Victoria. 

 

                 


